
Federal Railroad Administration 

Notice Regarding Monetary Threshold for Reporting Rail Equipment Accidents/Incidents 

for Calendar Year 2018 

_______________________________________________________________ 

 

FRA’s accident/incident reporting regulations require railroads to report to the agency all 

rail equipment accidents/incidents above the monetary reporting threshold (reporting threshold) 

for that calendar year (CY).  There is no change to the CY 2017 reporting threshold ($10,700) 

for CY 2018, because the overall increase in wages and equipment costs was not great enough to 

cause the threshold to change when rounded to the nearest $100.  FRA also intends to update its 

regulations at 49 CFR 225.19 to reflect that the CY 2018 reporting threshold remains unchanged. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Kebo Chen, Staff Director 

– Office of Safety Analysis, at 202-493-6079 or Senya Waas, Trial Attorney – Office of Chief 

Counsel, at 202-493-0665. 


